Stepping Stone ARB meeting notes for April 6, 2010

Meeting began at 7 pm.

In attendance: Michelle Slisher, Alan Reynolds, Jacquie Fadel

Geese decoys are in place around the pond to discourage nesting and nuisance behavior from geese around neighborhood.  No complaints noted.

Play set letters have been sent to those with structures and or screening not in compliance.  

The board reviewed an application from 1775 Unbridled Way, Wael and Donna Jarjour, for a landscaping and paver project.  Application was approved. Alan to write and send approval letter.
Approved new landscaping bed has been installed at the entrance of the neighborhood. 
Lindsay Yinger presented plans for the arena extension.  The ARB members walked the area and reviewed the marked areas for the extension.  The entire fence on the

expansion side of the barn will be repainted to match the existing

fencing.  Additionally, a cost estimate will be obtained to paint all

remaining wood fencing.  The fencing has not been painted since original installation. M.R.M will complete the project.  Lindsay will add gates at her own expense.  The entire project should take about a week to complete. The ARB approved plans, Jacquie will write approval letter.
Will note to Heather McKay, to mention in next newsletter, that residents are reminded to take down holiday lights.
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.

